As you know, you will be sitting two exams on your return in September (dates to be confirmed once timetable is finalised, but it will be within the first week on your return)S.
You will find attached a revision list and information

Practice papers can be found on Moodle.

Remember, this exam will directly influence, and update, you UCAS predicted grade in the Autumn.
It is also a very good opportunity to revise Y12 work in preparation for your Y13 studies - there is another step up in difficulty, particularly in trig and calculus and so it is imperative that you have mastered the Y12 course to be able to access these more demanding topics next year.


